
 

 

STAGECOACH CROSSINGS MEETING MINUTES FROM MARCH 9, 2011 

 

The meeting was called to order by vice-president, Mike McQuarrie, at the home of John 

and Val Ziolkowski.  Those present were Dennis Swartz, Keith Bily, Gary Fellows and 

John Ziolkowski.  Steve Wilkins’ name was mistakenly left off of those in attendance at 

February’s meeting at Fellows’ house. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

We discussed removing two bug-hit trees at the pond park on Monday, March 14
th

.  We 

are still waiting on the Forest Service to what is going to happen with the bug-hit trees on 

their land that adjoins Stagecoach Crossings. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Linda Fellows is running for a position on the board of directors left vacant by Mike 

McQuarrie whose term is up this year. 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT: 

Savings:  $5515.36 

Checking:  $1645.89 

 

There is not much going on, so I’m not  sure there will be a meeting next month.  If 

there is one,  it will be at Dennis Swartz’s home on April 13, 2011.  Please check the 

blog or John or Don for details. 


